
 

      

 

                                                                                              Tuesday 7th May 2024 

Dear parents / carers,  

I would like to share with you this term’s National Mental Health and Well-being 

campaign to be promoted at St. Paul’s Catholic Nursery and Primary School. This 

year’s Mental Health Awareness Week 2024 will take place from 13 th to 19th 

May, with the theme of “Movement: Moving more for our mental health”.  

This year’s focus week aims to strengthen understanding on the top tips for 
movement and how movement reduces stress and anxiety and boosts your self-
esteem.  To promote this week we would like children to wear trainers to school on 
Friday 17th May so that children can be led by our well-being team to take part in 
boosting activities, regular movement breaks and brain gyms across the day.  All to 
practice and promote the importance of a healthy and balanced lifestyle. 

For more information about, visit  

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-
awarenessweek?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIoNWv7737hQMVnZ1QBh0diQvWEA
AYASAAEgJuEfD_BwE 

I hope you find this information below useful to support your child/ren and how 

school is promoting and supporting children’s well-being in school. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact your class teacher or myself. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Netta Costanzo 

Deputy Headteacher   

SENDco, Inclusion & Mental Health Lead 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awarenessweek?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIoNWv7737hQMVnZ1QBh0diQvWEAAYASAAEgJuEfD_BwE
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awarenessweek?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIoNWv7737hQMVnZ1QBh0diQvWEAAYASAAEgJuEfD_BwE
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awarenessweek?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIoNWv7737hQMVnZ1QBh0diQvWEAAYASAAEgJuEfD_BwE


 

 

 



 

 


